NOTICE OF VACANCY
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR



Peninsula Ward

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the sad death of Councillor Mick Pendergast, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for Medway Council.

If a request for an election to fill the vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at Gun Wharf, Dock Road, Chatham, 
ME4 4TR, signed by TWO electors registered as local government electors in Medway, an election will be held. The request must be signed and include the electors’ full name and address so that we can validate that they are registered electors. 

The election will take place not later than 35 working days* after the receipt of the notice from the two electors. 


Neil Davies
Returning Officer
Dated:  3 November 2022

Gun Wharf
Dock Road
Chatham
ME4 4TR


*	In computing any period of time for this purpose, a Saturday, Sunday, 
Christmas Day, Boxing Day, Good Friday, Easter Monday, bank or public holidays or any day appointed for public thanksgiving or mourning must be disregarded.
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